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Happy New Year! As we step into 2025, we're thrilled
to bring you a host of new and exciting events,
updates, and initiatives that will make this year one to
remember. From fresh opportunities to connect to
inspiring projects on the horizon, we can’t wait to
share everything we’ve been planning with you.

The start of a new year is always filled with hope and
possibility, and we’re looking forward to making this
journey together with our incredible community. Stay
tuned for more details about what’s coming up, and
let’s make 2025 our best year yet!

Here’s to a year of growth, inspiration, and shared
success.
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As 2025 begins, Cardiff and Vale Parent’s Federation is gearing up for an
exciting year filled with new opportunities and significant changes. One of the
most notable milestones is the retirement of our long-standing director, John
Cushen. For many years, John has been a pillar of our organisation, bringing
vision and dedication. We extend our heartfelt thanks to him for his incredible
contributions and wish him all the best in his well-deserved retirement.
Stepping into John’s role is Claire Jones, who joins us with a wealth of experience
and fresh ideas. Claire’s enthusiasm and commitment to supporting our
community promise a bright future for the Federation, and we’re excited to see
her vision take shape in the months ahead.
This year also brings new ideas and opportunities for Cardiff and Vale Parent’s
Federation to explore. We’re looking forward to sharing these with you as we
continue to innovate and grow as a community. In the meantime, our regular
social gatherings for unpaid carers remain a cornerstone of our activities. These
gatherings are a fantastic way to connect with others, recharge, and share
experiences. Be sure to book your spot today through Eventbrite!
As we embrace the year ahead, we remain committed to supporting and
empowering our community. Stay tuned for updates and announcements as we
navigate this exciting new chapter together.





https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ZK72LH/


All Vale Carer’s 

Learning opportunity for unpaid carers
First Aid Awareness for Unpaid Carers
When and where will the training be taking place? 
 
The training is available Wednesday 15th January 2025: 10am - 2pm.  
 
The training will be taking place at 305 Gladstone Road, Barry, South Glamorgan, CF63
1NL.
 
There are a maximum of 12 spaces available.
 
What is the First Aid Awareness training and what is involved? 

The First Aid Awareness training is a 4 hour training session run by FAST - First Aid
Supplies and Training in partnership with the Vale of Glamorgan Council.
 
This training will give you a basic understanding of what to do in an emergency and how
you can help in the situation. To book check out our Facebook page for the link





Do you have a learning disability or care for someone who does? Do
you use your Health Profile? Improvement Cymru would like to talk to
people who use the Health Profile or would like to know more about
using one. 
We are also looking for people to be filmed talking about the places
they use their Health Profile. Would you like to get involved in a short
video for social media to promote the Health Profile? 
 
Please email ImprovementCymru_LD@wales.nhs.uk to find out more.

For more information about the Health Profile visit The Once for Wales
Health Profile - NHS Wales Executive
 

mailto:ImprovementCymru_LD@wales.nhs.uk
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=261&d=0uS95maFw9qc_RtaOlbkn74qHO1Ynz--EuzX8omfSg&u=https%3a%2f%2fexecutive%2enhs%2ewales%2ffunctions%2fquality-safety-and-improvement%2fimprovement-cymru%2four-work%2flearning-disability%2fhealth-profile%2fhealth-profile-for-professionals%2f
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=261&d=0uS95maFw9qc_RtaOlbkn74qHO1Ynz--EuzX8omfSg&u=https%3a%2f%2fexecutive%2enhs%2ewales%2ffunctions%2fquality-safety-and-improvement%2fimprovement-cymru%2four-work%2flearning-disability%2fhealth-profile%2fhealth-profile-for-professionals%2f
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Funded short breaks for unpaid carers in Wales

Funded by Welsh Government, the Short Breaks Scheme is a new initiative to
support unpaid carers of all ages in Wales to take a break from their caring
role. A short break is more than just a yoga class or an overnight stay in a hotel,
it is a chance for carers to de-stress and recharge. It offers a break from the
daily challenges of caring for a family member or friend.

The Short Breaks Scheme was launched in 2022 to support unpaid carers from
across Wales to take a much-needed break from their caring responsibilities.

Funded by Welsh Government, the scheme initially runs from 2022-2025.
Carers Trust Wales, the national coordinating body of the scheme, provides
grants to organisations to enable 30,000 unpaid carers to take a break.

With an overall budget of £9 million, management of the scheme is shared
between Carers Trust Wales and seven Regional Partnership Boards.
Organisations apply for the funding to deliver the activities.

These short breaks have the power to transform lives, offering vital respite to
carers across Wales.

Check out their website below
https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/

https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/


Your voice is important to us and to your community!

Get in touch by phone, email or smoke signal.
Follow us on Facebook & Instagram


